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25ú Márta 2022 – 25th March 2022 

         Nóta na hAoine – Friday Note 

Absences 

 
It is vital that you phone the school office on the day your child is 

absent from school or alternatively, send a note to school with your 

child on their return, explaining their absence, to enable us to record 

their attendance accurately. 
 

Covid 19 
 

Covid cases are beginning to rise again in this area.  Keep an eye on Seesaw for notifications 

from teachers regarding Covid cases in school.  If requested to, please carry out a lateral 

flow test on your child before their return to school. 

 

Photo Orders 
By now you have all received the proofs and order forms from the school 

photographer.  If you would like to place an order, complete the order form and 

enclose the correct amount of money and return to the Gaelscoil office no later then 

Monday 28th March. Alternatively, orders can be made online following the directions 

on the slip provided. Orders through the Gaelscoil office will not be accepted after 

Monday. 

 

As the warmer weather is fast approaching, please LABEL 

ALL  

JUMPERS & COATS etc with your child’s name.  
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Sacraimintí – Sacraments 

An Chéad Fhaoistín/ First Confessions- 23/03/2022 
 

Congratulations to our Rang 3 & 4 pupils who made their First Confessions on 

Wednesday.  Many thanks to Fr Sean Cahill for delivering the ceremony. 

 

 
 

Cóineartú agus An Chéad Chomaoineach 
With Confirmation and First Holy Communion taking place in May, Fr Sean has 

requested that you make an effort to take your children to mass for the next few 

weeks to familiarise them with the services and behaviour while in the church. 

 
Cóineartú – Confirmation 

Confirmation for Gaelscoil na mBeann’s Rang 7 pupils will take place at 1pm in Massforth 

Chapel on 5th May 2022.  Parents/Guardians must collect their child(ren) from school at 

12noon to bring them to the service.  Full school uniform to be worn. 

 

 

An Chéad Chomaoineach – First Holy Communion 
 

First Holy Communion for Gaelscoil na mBeann’s Rang 4 pupils will take place at 1pm in 

Massforth Chapel on 21st May at 11am.   
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Fócus na Seachtaine – Focus of the 

Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The end of March is almost here.  Please remember 

to pay all outstanding club fees and Parentpay 

accounts next week. 
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Congratulations to Sheá, Selah, Conal, Lucas, Cáolan, Fionn, Maura & Lexi 

for winning the Seachtain na Gaeilge 2022 primary schools art 

competition sponsored by Conradh na Gaeilge Boirche Íochtar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Many thanks to everyone who donated £1 for our Green Day Fundraiser 

for Trócaire/ Ukraine.  There is still time to make a donation if you 

haven’t already, by sending it to school with your child. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


